Is Your Building Prepared Should a Fire Break Out?

It is of utmost importance that your building is up to code with fire equipment installation. In addition,

making sure that your employees go through safety training can greatly reduce workplace accidents.

Shaya Fire has trained knowledgeable professionals who are able to assess your working environment to
determine if it is safe and prepared from a safety management perspective. We assess companies and
buildings in line with the SABS or SANS regulations 1475 (firefighting equipment), 0400 (section T fire
prevention) and regulation 0139 (evacuation procedures). In addition, we take into account the OHS Act
and the equipment which should be present, such as first aid boxes, directional and emergency

evacuation signage.


http://www.actiontraining.co.za/fire-fighting-training.asp

